
Request for Feedback on Cross-Cultural 

Partnership Initiatives 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing efforts to enhance our cross-cultural 

partnership initiatives, we are seeking your valuable feedback on our recent collaboration. 

Your insights will be instrumental in shaping our future strategies and ensuring that we 

effectively address the diverse needs of our partners. We would greatly appreciate it if you could 

take a few moments to share your thoughts on the following: 

• Overall experience with the partnership 

• Specific successes and challenges encountered 

• Suggestions for improvement 

• Any additional comments or feedback 

Please feel free to respond either by email or by scheduling a brief phone call at your 

convenience. We value your opinion and look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Thank you for your time and support. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


